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December 12, 2016

Mr. John Brazzale

Plasti-Fab Ltd.

Box 88

Crossfield, AB TOM 0S0

Via Email: jbrazzale@plastifab.com

Dear Mr. Brazzale:
Re: Plasti-Fab Ltd. — Pentane Management Plan

Thank you for your letter dated October 31, 2016 and the additional information you
provided on December 2 and 5, 2016 describing the pentane management plan for the
above-noted licensed development. It is commendable that 60% of your current feedstock
contains <5% pentane. You indicated that converting the whole process to manufacture products
with feedstock <5% pentane would not be economically feasible. However, Plasti-Fab has
identified the possibility to adjust the process to manufacture 85% of the product using feedstock
with <5% pentane. Your request to manufacture 15% of the products using a feedstock with >5%
pentane content has been reviewed and is approved to meet the requirement of Clause 11(b) of
the licence.

If you require further information regarding this matter, please contact Eshetu Beshada at
(204) 945-7023 or Eshetu.Beshada@gov.mb.ca.

Yours sincerely,
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Tracey Braun, M.Sc.
Director

c: Don Labossiere/ Donna Smiley - Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch
Eshetu Beshada, Environmental Engineer, Environmental Approvals Branch
Public Registry



